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Notice for End of Life Status for AWACS Program: Z Microsystems 20.7” and 21.3” Orion UDP Rackmount Displays

Affected Model(s):

- UL206U2D-D920-0000
- UL206U2D-W920-0000
- UL216U2D-D920-000D
- UL216U2D-W920-0000

Dear Valued Customer,

Please accept this letter as official notification regarding the End of Life (EOL) Status for the Z Microsystems 20.1” and 21.3”
Orion UDP Rackmount Displays.

Orion 20 UDP: This product is being discontinued for the following reasons:
*  Obsolescence of the Sharp 20.1” LCD

Orion 21 UDP: This product is being modified to incorporate new electronics:
* Obsolescence of the Samsung 21.3” LCD will necessitate a change to an NEC 21.3" LCD
*  Obsolescence of the Samsung 21.3” LCD will necessitate a change in the inverter and associated cables
*  The form, fit, and the function of the panel will not change and therefore the PN will remain the same

Production and Inventory Status for AWACS Program
Orion 20 UDP
e Z Micro recently acquired an additional lot of 20.1” displays and we are currently reserving quantity 25, Sharp 20.1”
panels in our stock for the Boeing AWACS. Additional limited quantities of 20.1” panels are available to Z Micro
customers on a first come, first served basis
* Lead times for obsolete products are based on material availability
*  Special warranties may apply to products purchased as obsolete orders

Orion 21 UDP
*  Z Micro design is underway to replace the Samsung 21.3” LCD to the NEC 21.3” LCD
*  Product environmental qualification will be conducted via a similarity basis
*  Future lead-times may increase due to long-lead team of NEC 21.3” LCD

Please contact Stephen Hetrick at (858) 831-7063 for additional details on the obsolete status, warranty provisions, or the
product transition process.

Best Regards,

Z Microsystems, Inc.
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